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A thank you to our many veterans who live in our 
community and have helped to provide a “Land 
of the Free”. Remember November 11, Veteran’s 
Day, is set aside to honor them.  

 
As a City Council we are grateful to our community and the support we receive from each of you.  

We thank you and wish all a very Happy Thanksgiving, Christmas, and New Year! 
 

 
 
 

          Our second annual holiday lighting will be held 
         at the City building on Monday, December 4,  
         at 6:00 pm. 
         Bring your voices to activate the lights and  
         you will be rewarded with doughnuts and hot  
         chocolate. 
        INVITE YOUR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS! 

 
 

 
 

Snow Removal Reminder: The forecast is that we may have an abundance of snow this winter. In an effort 
to keep our roads clear for our residents, school buses and visitors, we ask that you keep all vehicles and 
other items off of “city right of ways”, which is approximately 40 feet from the center of the road. Any 
personal property that is obstructing snow removal will be removed at owner’s expense. 

 

  

Remember to Vote 
on November 7, at 
the City Building 

http://holidaydilemma.wikispaces.com/Similar+Holidays
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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